
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Adoption of Hazard Mitigation Plan 

 

Notice is hereby given that a 30-day comment period will begin September 11, 
2024, for the purpose of obtaining comments regarding the Hazard Mitigation 
Plan.  A copy of the Hazard Mitigation Plan can be found at 
www.lincolncountymt.us.   

For questions or further information, please contact the EMA Director, Boyd 
White at 406-293-6295 or email at bwhite@libby.org. 

Please submit comments by October 10, 2024, to Lincoln County Clerk and 
Recorder, Corrina Brown at 512 California Ave., Libby, MT  59923 or email to 
cbrown@libby.org.  
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